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Good evening, leaders
 
Spring is around the corner, bringing with it the first changes in our administrator 
team for next school year. 

At South Eugene High School, Principal Carey Killen has announced that she will be 
leaving at the end of the school year. Carey has been an educator for 30 years and 
principal at SEHS since 2018. Although not quite ready to retire, she’s excited to 
explore new adventures and have more time to spend with family and friends. Thank 
you, Carey, for your steady hand and excellent leadership at SEHS. 

We will be conducting a search for SEHS’s next principal this spring. The position will 
be posted for internal and external applicants. 

Here at the Ed Center, Mike Ingman will be returning to Sheldon High School as 
principal after serving as a human resources administrator for the past year. He’ll be 
taking over from Interim Principal Kay Graham who is retiring at the end of the school 
year. Thank you, Kay, for your exemplary service. Enjoy your retirement! 

While Mike's experience and expertise will be missed at the Ed Center, he shared his 
excitement to again have the opportunity to work with students, staff and the 
community of Sheldon High School. The Sheldon community will, once again, be well 
served by Mike. 

Please join me in congratulations and appreciation to Carey, Kay and Mike.

Karen

Karen M. Hardin
Director of Human Resources
Eugene School District 4J
hardin@4j.lane.edu
541-790-7668  FAX 541-790-7665
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